
File No. 24-0932 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a response provided by the Los Angeles Police 
Department (LAPD) for an overview of the current status of the LAPD Cadet Program, the Police 
Academy Magnet Schools (PAMS) Program, the Police Orientation Preparation Program (POPP), the 
Associated Community Officer Program (ACOP). 
 
Recommendations for Council action:  
 
NOTE and FILE the Board of Police Commissioners report dated December 13, 2024, relative to a 
response provided by the LAPD for an overview of the current status of the LAPD Cadet Program, the 
PAMS Program, the POPP, and the ACOP. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report.  
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on March 5, 2025, your Public Safety Committee considered a Board of Police 
Commissioners report relative to a response provided by the LAPD for an overview of the current status 
of the LAPD Cadet Program, the PAMS Program, the POPP, and the ACOP. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the above report. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
LEE  :  YES 
PRICE:   YES 
MCOSKER:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
PARK:   YES 
 
HR 03.05.25 
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